
 
 
 
 

Ocmulgee Water Trail  
c/o Telfair County Chamber of Commerce | 9 East Oak Street  | McRae Helena, Georgia 31055 

The Ocmulgee Water Trail Partnership is a 501(c)3 Non-Profit organization 

Dear  Past Members: 

Its time to renew your annual membership.  We hope you decide to join the OWTP for 

another year.  The annual paddle will be on May 2 from Popes Ferry to Amerson Park in 

Macon. 

The Ocmulgee Water Trail group was established to support the initiatives of the Ocmulgee 

Water Trail Partnership, Inc. by providing membership opportunities to people who are 

passionate about our river.   Growing our support base through engaging communities and 

unifying efforts along the river is essential to the success of our water trail.  We are a part 

of the Georgia Water Trails Program.    

Did you know that the Ocmulgee Water Trail is THE LONGEST continuous water trail in the 

STATE of Georgia?  It is!  We encompass over 240 beautiful miles of waterway!   

Benefits of membership include discount ticket pricing for our annual paddle and an 

invitation to attend our annual meeting.  You will also receive email invitations to our 

regular monthly meetings and occasional e-blast notifications on important topics related 

to the Ocmulgee River or environmental issues or concerns.  

Our next meeting will be held at 6:30 P.M. on Thursday, February 20, 2020, at the 

Steakhouse Restaurant , Hwy 341/129, 101 Buchan Drive, Hawkinsville, Georgia.   We hope 

to see you there! 

Gladly welcoming you back, 

Tommy Rogers, President 

Kit Carson, Vice President 

Mary Brooks, Secretary 

Robert Hendricks, Treasurer---Robert----telfairsnapshots@yahoo.com 


